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 L Auletta OBJ2015/6594/P 06/02/2016  15:45:23 I object as the railings will become more visible in long views of the building and this will have a 

negative impact on the conservation area. The increase in size of the terraces already approved is 

unnecessary and will enable occupants to cater for larger numbers of visitors outside which could cause 

a nuisance to other residents and increase noise levels and overlooking on the street. I also query the 

additional windows that appear to be shown on the Eastern elevation as the location and proportion of 

these is not sympathetic to the retained facade. These should not be given approval without further 

amendment.
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